
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, December 5, 2021 

Important Dates: 
 
Feast of Immaculate 
Conception Mass 
Wednesday, December 8th 
10:00AM 
 
 
Early Release 
Thursday, December 9th  
 
 
No School 
Friday, December 10th  
 
 
Gingerbread 
Decorating Contest 
Friday, December 10th 
5:00PM 
 
 
Live Nativity Scene 
Sunday, Dec. 19th  
11:00 – 1:00 
 
 
Early Release 
Thursday, December 23rd  
 
 
Holiday Break 
Dec. 24th – Jan. 2nd  

A Letter from the Guild:  
 
Thank You to everyone who ordered Wreaths & Centerpieces 
this holiday season, as well as Scrip Gift Cards! 
 
 
Kits for the Gingerbread Houses will be available for pickup 
on Thursday December 9th.   We cannot wait to see the creations 
the kids come up with on Friday! 
 
 
Please join us on Sunday, December 19th @ 11:00 AM for the 
school’s First Ever Live Nativity, which will be presented by our 
very own students.  Hot Chocolate will be provided, as well as our 
School’s Choir performing Christmas Carols. If you would like 
to bring your Baby Jesus from your Nativity Scene, 
Father Peter will also be on hand to bless it. We will be 
collecting Food for the Lazarus House, Gently Used Coats and 
Winter Gear for Catie’s Closet and Diaper Donations for the 
Pregnancy Care Center. Boxes will be setup in the school cafeteria 
leading up to the event so please feel free to start sending in 
donations.  

 
As a reminder, if you plan on volunteering in your child’s classroom 
or at any school event, you will need to take the Protecting God’s 
Children Workshop and be CORI cleared.  Please see the front 
office for additional information.  
 
 
 

Please follow the guild on Facebook for all upcoming News & Events at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/ 
 

Scripture/Prayer:  Lord Jesus, give me the child-like 
simplicity and purity of faith to gaze upon your face with joy and 
confidence in your all-merciful love. Remove every doubt, fear, and 
proud thought which would hinder me from receiving your word with 
trust and humble submission. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 



 


